
From: Joshua Cascade
To: Wr401program
Subject: Klamath River Dams Statement
Date: Friday, December 28, 2018 8:35:54 AM

Hello: 
I support removal of the Klamath River Dams (JC Boyle, COPCO 1 and 2, and Iron Gate Dams). Klamath used to
be the third biggest Salmon Fishery in the West Coast and this needs to be restored.

Sincerely
Joshua Israel
joshuacascade@yahoo.com
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